
 Submission 
No 831 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Lorraine Dawes 

Date received: 5/11/2013 

 
 
 



Dear Director, 
 
Please put an end to the cruelty that is the greyhound racing industry! If you take a closer look 
you will find it is not humane 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorraine Dawes 
 


